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17th March, 2024

Open House

Embassy of India, Havana will be organising Open House on
Friday,  22nd March,  2024  between  12.00  pm  to  01.00  pm  to
listen/redress any consular issues of the Indian nationals in Cuba.
Indian nationals who want to participate may attend the Open House
by Walk-in to the Embassy premises at Calle 21, No.202, Esquina a
K, Vedado, La Habana, Cuba.
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